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To all SAI20 members and observers 

Brasilia, March 14, 2024 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

On behalf of the Brazilian Federal Court of Accounts (TCU), we are delighted to invite 

you to the SAI20 Summit. The event will be held in Belém, Pará, Brazil, from June 16 to June 

18, 2024. 

The SAI20 Summit is focused on the approval of the Communiqué issued by the 

Supreme Audit Institutions to the G20, while also represents the opportunity to integrate 

insightful deliberations within the INTOSAI Framework, representing an exclusive opportunity 

for making a positive impact on our global community. 

SAI Brazil takes great pride in hosting this significant gathering, which will be a 

culmination of a wide range of collaborative activities that commenced in February 2024. 

The 2024 SAI20 Summit is now open for registration. Attached to this letter you also 

find the link to registration, draft agenda, and accommodation options.  

Please visit our official event website: https://sai20.org/ and follow us on social media 

for further information. Also, please feel free to contact us for any inquiries at 

sai20@tcu.gov.br. 

We eagerly look forward to extending a warm welcome to you in Belém for the 2024 

SAI20 Summit.  

 

 

 

Minister Bruno Dantas 

President of the Federal Court of Accounts (TCU) – SAI Brazil 
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